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CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM
NO. 93-116

FROM: Clerk’s Office
DATE: December 8, 1993
SUBJECT: 1994 Liquor License Renewals

In accordance with Council Policy Statement No. 93-04, the Clerk’s
Office began its review of liquor establishments within Wasilla.

Departments have been asked to complete their review by December
15, this will allow time before the end of the year for those
establishments with violations to rectify any problems.

There are 22 liquor licenses within the City of Wasilla, 21 of
which are currently operating. Amvets Post #9 has again asked for
a waiver of 1993 operating requirements from the ABC Board, this
has been granted.

The Wasilla Police Department has reviewed each of these
establishments. Incident reports are listed in the attached
Information Memoranda 93-40 through 93-43 regarding Kashim Inn, El
Toro, Mug Shot Saloon and Lake Lucille Inn.

Two Notices of renewal were received on November 23, 1993, Royal
Peking Restaurant and Amvets Post #9. The City has 30 days to
respond or ask for a 30 day extension.

A report will be prepared for the January 10, 1994 Council meeting.
Request Council authorize letters of non-objection for all
establishments yithout violations.
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